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"Cosmic Cultures II” Inter-district Grant Program
ctscience4kids.org
Student and Parent/Guardian,                                                    		      December 2, 2015
There has been a change to the schedule for Friday night. Instead of the exchange ending at 7:15, it will be ending at 7:45. This is to accommodate four rotations of activities/presenters.  Please plan to pick up your child in the front lot of WMS at 7:45 PM.
To help in communicating these changes and reminders in the future, I would like to use the Remind message system. This will send a text to your phone or email. It also allows you to respond to me. No personal numbers are shared in the Remind system. Please sign up using the information on the back of this paper.  It's helpful if you identify yourself by your name and your student's name ex: Mary Smith (Dave's Mom)
Thank you!
Melissa Vollono
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